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Convention for the Safeguarding of the Intangible Cultural Heritage
Comments on the terms of reference of the Subsidiary Body
BELGIUM – FRENCH COMMUNITY
Following the Nairobi meeting, it appears that it is difficult to reach a consensus to improve the functioning of the Subsidiary Body of the Committee, without jeopardizing the requirements for the recognition of elements of the Representative List. 
The best solution would be to call upon outside experts to review the numerous files that have been accumulated in the Secretariat. The Subsidiary Body gives its opinion on the basis of reports submitted by experts (e.g. two per file). This approach could be adopted whenever the number of nominations is beyond the capacity of the members of the Subsidiary Body. 
Moreover, as long as the delay is not absorbed, the files submitted by the States Parties having already more than three (or five, number to be discussed) elements inscribed on the Representative List should be blocked or limited. 
The working methods already developed by the Committee will be retained: priority to multinational files and to nominations submitted by States that have no element recognized yet.
We advocate for greater resources to be given to the Secretariat in order to be able to continue to process the files with the seriousness required. So far, we can only congratulate ourselves on the quality of its work.

